~ Che Wisrnnsin
Larly Mustangers

“A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST”

The November meeting of The Wisconsin Farly Mustangers was
called to order at 7:%5 pm by president Dick Doria

New members and guests introduced themselves and were
welcomed at this time.

Attendance was taken and a good turnout was observed.

The financial report was given which showed that our club
treasury held a balance of#651.14

The second order of business was old business.
Reminders of placeing Jjacket orders were given. The second annual
club dinner was discussed and a date of Jan. 2%rd was agreed upon
for this event. Trip plaques for previous outings were also made
available to the membership., A guest Bob Ensweiler then proceded
to give our club tips on how to run a car show. A two day on the
road outing was disscussed . This will take place sometime in May,

The next order of business was new business.
Complaints were aired over some of the ineffiencies of the national
organization. A list of comming events was given by Bob Beaupartland.
He also indicated we will need volunteers to man our club booth at
a few of these events. The possibility of a $5.00 dues increase was
aired by President Doria. The reason for increase will be prompted by
the need to print our newsletter and increase in postage rates.
The possibility of our club participating in a 4th of July parade
in watertoen was brought up. Pat Evans is investigateing the
setting up a swap meet., The question was also brought up as to when
we were going to send another club update to the Mustang Times to
be published in the regional news,

At 8:55 a motion was made to adjorn. The usual horse talk

followed,
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